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Vice President’s Report 

General Meeting April 30, 2024 

My name is Rhonda Van Lent and I am the new Vice President. I have recently been appointed 

in this role and I am still “learning the ropes”. Since being on the board, I have done my best to 

be useful and to try and lessen the load of other board members by taking on various tasks that 

needed to be taken care of. 

 

Since assuming my position some of the activities I have participated in include: 

1. Contacting Shuswap MLA Greg Kyllo’s office to obtain a BC flag which we can proudly 
display in our Rec Center 

2. Booking various food trucks for upcoming events this spring/summer season 
3. Booking the Port a Potties for our Garage Sale in May 
4. Researching the possibility of obtaining community grants for projects in the Cove  
5. Helping out during our inventory weekend, which helped me become more aware of all 

the different events and activities that our board participates in 
6. Working within several board committees to look at future /upcoming events 
7. Working with Marilyn our President to learn how to do financial audits, which is an 

important component of my role as Vice President. 

It has been an interesting and exciting few months already and I am looking forward to the 
months ahead. 

Respectfully, 

Rhonda Van Lent 

DCHA Vice President 

 


